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IFPA appoints new country manager for Southern Africa  

The International Fresh Produce Association (IFPA) has appointed Stephanie van der Walt as the new 

country manager for IFPA Southern Africa. IFPA is the result of combining two produce industry 

organisations, namely the Produce Marketing Association (PMA), founded in 1949 and the United Fresh 

Produce Association (UFPA), founded in 1904. 

In her new role, Van der Walt will focus on supporting IFPA's global impact through service to members, 

seeking opportunities to create greater value for Southern African members and providing insights into 

the needs of the Southern African market. As part of IFPA's global country manager team, Van der Walt 

will collaborate with international colleagues to create opportunities to connect IFPA's global markets. 

She will also serve as IFPA's primary liaison with members, government agencies and other stakeholders 

in Southern Africa, as well as the IFPA Southern Africa Country Council. 

Her international trade and investment law background, with over a decade of experience in the 

agricultural sector, will be invaluable in her new role and aligns well with IFPA's objectives.  

"The benefit offered by industry associations lies in their unifying power and ability to generate critical 

mass, opening opportunities that would be inaccessible to individual actors," she says. 

Van der Walt has worked in both the public and private spheres and has collaborated with international 

partners across the African continent and Global South. Most recently, Van der Walt headed the Centre 

of Excellence: Land Affairs at Agri South Africa (Agri SA), granting insight into the local and international 

policy landscape. Prior to that, she was General Manager of the Agbiz Fruit Desk at the Agricultural 

Business Chamber (Agbiz), working on empowering fresh fruit producers to maintain and expand export 

market opportunities with a focus on Asia. 

If you are interested in becoming a member of IFPA or would like to get in touch with Van der Walt, 

please e-mail her at svanderwalt@freshproduce.com  



 

 

About the International Fresh Produce Association (IFPA)  

The International Fresh Produce Association (IFPA) is the largest and most diverse international 

association serving the entire fresh produce and floral supply chain and the only to seamlessly integrate 

world-facing advocacy and industry-facing support.  

While IFPA is built on the legacy of the United Fresh and Produce Marketing Association, it is not just a 

combination. It is transformational. Recognising the industry required an even more powerful and unified 

voice, the leaders of the former United Fresh and Produce Marketing Association (PMA) chose not to 

merge, but rather to create an entirely new organisation to supersede their organisations, effective 1 

January 2022. 

We exist to bring the industry together to create a vibrant future for all.  

We grow our members' prosperity by conducting advocacy; connecting people and ideas; and offering 

guidance that allows us all to take action with purpose and confidence.   

For more information about IFPA, please go to www.freshproduce.com  
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